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November 29, 2024 
 
Matt Alexander, RPP  
Municipality of Lakeshore 
419 Notre Dame Street,  
Belle River, ON, N8L 0P8 
 

Re:  1356 County Road 46, Lakeshore, Request for Re-submission extension for a 
Zoning By-law Amendment 

Dear Mr. Alexander,  

Further to the June 11, 2024, Council Meeting, on behalf of the application, I formally 
request an extension for the re-submission of the zoning by-law amendment application.  

The applicant has been working on a revised concept plan, which has now been 
completed.  The next step is to provide the Municipality with a comment matrix with a 
summary of how planning issues have been addressed.   

It is anticipated that the resubmission for the zoning by-law amendment application will be 
provided to the Municipality in the next 2-3 weeks. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.   

Yours Truly,  

 

 

 
Tracey Pillon-Abbs, RPP  
Principal Planner 
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